
Child safety seat inspection
On Nov. 12 from 9am-1pm, Douglas County sheriff’s deputies
will inspect child passenger safety seats and install new ones
at their Lake Tahoe station in Stateline.

Child  passenger  safety  seats  will  be  available  to  Nevada
residents  who  cannot  afford  one.  (Proof  of  residency
required.)

For  further  information,  contact  the  department  at  (775)
586.7251.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/child-safety-seat-inspection/

